
August 31, 2023 
 
Subject: Letter of Support for Furnish Hope  
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
As the Executive Director of The Giving Plate, I'm writing to wholeheartedly endorse Furnish Hope's crucial 
project of establishing a satellite hub in Madras. Our organizations share a commitment to supporting strug-
gling families, and we recognize the immense value of Furnish Hope's unique and indispensable service in 
transforming houses into homes for those in need throughout Central Oregon. 
 
The alignment between our organizations goes beyond mere collaboration; it's about recognizing shared val-
ues and goals on behalf of our struggling neighbors next door. Furnish Hope's dedication to providing an es-
sential and unparalleled service to the Madras community is something we recognize as a priority for that 
community, and we are in full support of this project they are pursing. A satellite Furnish Hope hub in Madras 
holds immense promise for addressing the pressing needs of families in the area. We firmly believe that this 
endeavor will uplift the community by providing families the support and resources they need to thrive. 
 
In light of the exceptional potential this project holds for the Madras community, I would ask for your 
thoughtful consideration and support for Furnish Hope through funding or connections to other resources in 
the Madras community that could strength this work. Should you have any questions or require further clari-
fication regarding anything you have read in this letter, please don't hesitate to reach out to me.  
 
Your support of Furnish Hope’s Madras satellite hub will undoubtedly play a pivotal role in bringing about 
positive change and transforming houses into homes for families in need in the Madras and Warm Springs 
communities. 
  
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Ranae Staley 
The Giving Plate, Executive Director 
541-771-1194 | ranae@thegivingplate.org 


